
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Another great assembly for KS2.  As there are 
children in school who are not allowed to have 
photos or videos taken, please only take your 
child’s photo at the end of the assembly. As 
always, a reminder that any photos taken in 
school are for personal use only and should 
not therefore be posted on social media. 
 
Some of our Year 6 children enjoyed a 
fantastic workshop at The Roses Theatre this 
week in preparation for their performance of 
Hamlet.  They have worked very hard and we 
look forward to watching them live on stage. 
 
Have a good weekend, take care and see you 
all on Monday. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
James Hill 
Executive Headteacher 

Diary Dates 
Wednesday October 24th October 
Parents Evening 
Thursday 8th November 
Open Day – 9.30-11.00 and 5.30-7.00pm 
Wednesday 14th November 
Yr 5 Parent Showcase at 2pm 
Thursday 15th November 
Yr 6 – Shakespeare’s Performance 
Wednesday 5th December 
Yrs 2,3,4,5 & 6 – Wizard of Oz Panto 
Wednesday 19th December 
Reception and Yr 1 – Aladdin Panto 
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COLMERS FARM PRIMARY 
SCHOOL

Friday 12th October, 2018 
 

CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Glauken, Codie,Lily an Bekadin in Year 3 
Gabrielle, Jacob, Freya and Kayde in Year 4 

Ava-Mai, Toby, James and Michelle in Year 5 
Sophie, Loui, Kaden and Elie-Mae in Year 6 

Well Done 
for receiving Certificates in assembly today. 

 

   ATTENDANCE WHOLE SCHOOL 

THIS WEEK 94.7% 
    BEST CLASS ATTENDANCE 

ELM (KS2): 98 .6% & OAK (KS1): 99% 
Well done to PINE & Maple class! 

HOT CHOCOLATE FRIDAY 
Laylah & Freya in Sycamore, Carla in Birch,  
Miyah in Cedar,  Jorja in Hazel,  
Dylan in Hawthorn, Olivia Rose in Maple and Dylane 
in Larch

WELL DONE  
Who won the 100% raffle ticket? 

This week’s KS2 Assembly, Korey was the lucky boy to win the prize, 
and Tyler in KS1 was also this week’s lucky winner. 

Dear Parents, 

Would you like to donate your child’s outgrown 
pants, socks and tights.  Should your child be 
sent home with any of these items, can you 

kindly return them back to school. 

I am sure you have noticed that the generators 
are back in school.  Birmingham City Council 
have attempted 3 major repairs, unsuccessfully.  
It has now been decided that a new boiler and 
heating system will be installed in due course. 


